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September 30, 2020 

Dear Glen Rock Families, 

● School Calendars: 

School Calendar for 2020-2021-PDF // District Online Calendar 

● HSA: Learn more about HSA fundraisers and events at your elementary, middle or 
high school.  

● Back to School Nights 

Elementary Back to School Night: Thursday, October 1.  

Middle School & High School Back to School Night: Wednesday, October 7.  

● Communications from the District: Please view the various communications 
platform chart 

● From the Guidance Department: 

Financial Aid Planning for College // Thursday, October 15 // Zoom // 7 PM // Register 

College Admissions in the Era of COVID-19 // Thursday, October 29 // Zoom // 7 PM // 
Register 

Assessments: Each year, the New Jersey Department of Education (NJDOE) requires 
that New Jersey school districts, charter schools, and renaissance school projects 
notify parents or guardians by October 1 of any statewide student assessment or 
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commercially developed standardized assessment that will be administered over the 
course of the school year. 

While we are awaiting further guidance from the NJDOE, all districts have been 
instructed to prepare for the implementation of NJSLA in the Spring of 2021. Please 
reference the email from Michelle Giurlando, Director of Student Personnel Services 
for more information and links. 

● GR High School  

(Grades 9-11) photos will be taken on October 1 (A Day) and October 2 (B Day) 
during physical education class in the HS gym. Order forms and materials will be sent 
to student homes. Note that all order forms will say "October 1st" even though the 
date for B-Day students is October 2nd. Please ignore this error. 

Remote Students: Please come in during lunch (11:00 am - 12:00 pm) on one of 
these two days to have your photo taken.  Enter through the Sports Lobby. Details to 
follow.  If you prefer to just use your photo from last year, email Ms.Cella or Mr.Kupka 
and just let them know.  

● Glen Rock Community School  

After Care Update: After Care registration is open. Call (201) 389-5011 or email 
demeuldera@glenrocknj.org.  

Possible Care Opportunity: If you are interested in additional After Care for your 
student on Thursdays and/or Fridays from 9:30 AM - 12:30 PM, please email 
demeuldera@glenrocknj.org. Or if you are interested in After Care, Monday, Tuesday, 
Wednesday from 1:30 PM - 3:30 PM also email demeuldera@glenrocknj.org. We are 
assessing interest. 

New Fall Enrichment Classes: More Information // Register  

Other classes offered this fall: Instrument Lessons, Lacrosse, Clay, Science 
Explorers, Woodworking, Veterinarians in Training, and Chess 

We are Glen Rock Schools!  

Sincerely, 

Allison De Meulder 

Director of Communications 
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